
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

30th June – Climbing Wall for Yr 1, 5 & 6*
1st July – Climbing Wall for Yr R, 2, 3 & 4*

2nd July – Sports Day for Years R - 6*
3rd July – Colour Run for Nursery - Yr 6*

4th July – Chalk Masterpiece for
Nursery – Yr 6*

7th July – Road Safety Workshop Yr R - 2
8th July – Road Safety Workshop Yr 5 & 6
9th July – Yr 4 Trip to Bluebell Railway*

11th July – End of Year Reports Being Sent 
Out Via Email

11th July – Yr 1 Trip to Wakehurst*

*please check your email for more information

Friday 27th June 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 93%

Class % Class %

Tower 91 Golden Gate 90

Westminster 94 Lions Gate 90

Severn 90 Manhattan 93

Clifton 94 Ikuchi 95

Jubilee 96 Anji 94

Tyne 92 Auckland 96

Amb 94 Sea Cliff 87

Summer Fair Spectacular!

Year 5 Trip to Kent Cricket Ground 

Thank you for supporting our 
book fair!  

Our Year 5 children had a fantastic time visiting the Kent 
Cricket Ground to watch a live match in action! From 

cheering on the players to soaking in the atmosphere of 
a professional stadium, the day was packed with 
excitement, learning, and plenty of cricket fun. 

A huge thank you to the Pioneer Passport for funding this 
brilliant opportunity—making it possible for our children 
to enjoy a memorable day out, explore a new sport, and 

experience something truly inspiring!

A huge thank you to our amazing PTFA and the entire 
school community for organising such a successful 

Summer Fair—especially on the hottest day of the year! 

Despite the heat, spirits were high, smiles were wide, and 
the children had an unforgettable time. From games and 

treats to laughter and sunshine, it was a day full of joy 
and celebration.

The children haven’t stopped talking about it since—what 
a brilliant way to round off the term! Thank you all for 
your support, hard work, and enthusiasm in making it 
such a memorable event. Thousands of pounds was 

raised, which all goes back into the school.

The PTFA are holding a short meeting at school on 1st July 
at 3:30pm if you would like to come along!

What a fantastic week it has been for our school! We’re incredibly 
proud of our children who took part in the recent athletics 

tournament—your effort, sportsmanship, and determination truly 
shone through. Congratulations to Marley for coming 3rd overall in 

the 50m sprint, Oliver for coming 1st in vortex throw and for our 
boy’s relay team who came 3rd overall in the 4x100m race.

As we look ahead, excitement is building for Outdoor Learning Week 
next week. It promises to be a memorable and enriching experience 
for everyone. Please do reread the information you were emailed so 

the plans for the week are fresh in your mind.

We're thrilled to share that, thanks 
to your incredible support, we 

raised £269 for our school during 
this year’s Book Fair!

These funds will go directly toward 
new books for our classrooms. 
Every purchase helped make a 

difference—thank you! 



Our stars this week are: 

Oscar Paddy

Aaron Ettie

Abigail Lola

Lenny Tyler

Aydin Grace

CJ Emma

Edenbridge Has Got Talent Winners:

Key Stage 1

1st – Ivan 2nd - Skye 3rd - Alena

Key Stage 2

1st – Ella

2nd – Katherine / 
Toby / Jess / Ava / 

Connie / Daisy / 
Jasmine

3rd – Charlie / 
Gabriella


